
KEYSTONE OAKS HIGH SCHOOL 

STUDENT MENTOR PROGRAM 

 

 
Dear Parent/Caregiver, 

 

The Keystone Oaks Mentoring Program provides our students with additional support to help 

them do their very best at school and successfully make the transition from the middle school to 

the high school.  Mentoring is an effective strategy to help children make positive choices, stay 

on track in school and avoid negative behaviors. 

 

At the end of 8th grade, your child will be assigned a mentor from the Junior class.  The mentors 

were chosen through a specific selection process.  They were required to meet the GPA criteria, 

supply three teacher recommendations and be a member of at least one extracurricular activity.   

 

Mentors will meet with the upcoming freshman class during the school day in order to participate 

in a variety of positive activities. These activities will take place on school grounds during the 

school year. We are asking that the mentor and mentee exchange phone numbers so they can 

stay in contact throughout the summer, and up-coming school year. 

 

Thank you and we look forward to meeting your child.  Please feel free to contact any member 

of the Mentoring Committee should you have any questions. 

 

Dr. Hartbauer (hartbauer@kosd.org )    Ms.  Celli      (celli@kosd.org) 

Mrs. Resetar   (resetar@kosd.org)                    Mrs. Forlini (forlini@kosd.org) 

Mr. Orsi (orsi@kosd.org)   Mr. Sarchet (sarchet@kosd.org)    

 

If you do not wish for your child to participate in the mentor program, please sign and return 

the bottom portion of this letter to your child’s homeroom teacher by Wednesday, April 12th. 

-------------------------------------------- Sign and return this form to school --------------------------------------------------- 
I do not wish for my child_______________________ to participate in the Student Mentoring 

Program. 

 

Parent/Caregiver name:______________________________________ 

      (Print) 

Parent/Caregiver signature:____________________________________ 

 

Date: ________________________        

 
 

PARENT/GUARDIAN CONSENT 

FOR STUDENT PARTICIPATION 
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